
 
 

 

 
$175 for a Varsity and JV 

Dear Coach, 
 
The Bryan Adams Athletic Department would like to extend an invitation to you and 
your track team to attend the Bryan Adams Cougar Relays on Saturday February 16, 
2008 at Loos Stadium in North Dallas. The Cougar Relays is for boys and girls Varsity 
and JV teams.  The meet is always competitive and completed in a timely manner. 
 
If you have any questions about the meet please contact Mark Smith at 214-908-6540 
(cell) or 972-502-5005 (classroom) or mesmith29@netzero.net or 
marksmith@dallasisd.org  
 
Thanks for your consideration, 
 
Mark E. Smith 
B.A. Track 


